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Dear Parents/Carers 

Success Stories  

This week it is great to celebrate Chloe Theaker in Y10 who won the Under 
16 British BDO Advance Dancer award. Chloe spends her free time 
dancing and has taken on a paid teaching role at a local dance school, 
she is also currently choreographing team performances for a dance 
School in Preston. 

Torch Magazine 

The year's final edition Torch comes out today. It includes 

articles and photos from the Year 11 Prom, Year 13 Summer 
Ball and other school events. The new issue, as well as all 
previous editions, can be read at
https://www.wathacademy.com/torch

Chloe competes in multiple dance competitions all over 
the UK and more recently branching out into Europe. Well 
done Chloe, we are all very proud of you. 

If you would like to share your success stories with us, 
please email us via the following address: 
achievement@wathacademy.com

https://www.wathacademy.com/students-and-parents/term-dates
https://www.wathacademy.com/torch
https://www.wathacademy.com/torch
mailto:achievement@wathacademy.com
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100 Years Celebration

As part of our 100-year celebration we are aiming to plant 100 trees to celebrate the Academy's 
centenary this September.

Isla from Year 9 said: “This is a great chance for us to do something positive for the environment 
and celebrate our Academy’s 100th anniversary.

To celebrate this, we are looking to raise funds to plant the 100 trees, it would be hugely 
appreciated if you could donate to this great initiative by using the following link: 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/100-wathacademy

You can read more via the following link: 
https://www.wathacademy.com/news/?pid=3&nid=4&storyid=82

Academy Awards 

Planning is well under way with for the upcoming Academy Awards. Students are busy rehearsing, 
and the award winners have been selected. The event will be help on 19 July at the Sheffield City 
Hall. We are extremely excited to host the event here for the second time following the success of 
last year.  

If you would like a ticket, please contact academyawards@wathacademy.com

If you wish to be involved in sponsoring the event, then please contact us via the following email: 
academyawards@wathacademy.com 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/100-wathacademy
https://www.wathacademy.com/news/?pid=3&nid=4&storyid=82
mailto:academyawards@wathacademy.com
mailto:academyawards@wathacademy.com
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Wimbledon 

Last weekend we had a number of students engage in our annual Wimbledon trip. Students were 
able to watch some world class tennis as well as visit famous landmarks in London 

Y13 Leavers Ball 

Last week we celebrated our Y13 Summer Ball. It was a superb event held at Kenwood Hall and it 
was great to say goodbye to students who have been with us for a long time. We wish them all the 
very best in the future and we look forward to hearing of their successes. 
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University Visits 

This week our Y10 and Y12 cohorts have visited a number of universities. This is part of our careers 
programme from which students gain an excellent insight into what paths they have open to them 
once they leave Wath Academy. 

Thank you once again for your continued support of the Academy.  

Yours faithfully 

Mr Ransome
Principal 


